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· Rep. Danny Alvarez meets with representatives from Florida’s electric cooperatives
· Pictured left to right: Amanda Richardson, SECO Energy, Rep. J.J. Grow, and Gary Steele, Withlacoochee River Electric Cooperative

Not-for-profit electric co-ops have one mission: to provide safe, reliable, and affordable power. Policy decisions at all levels of government impact the co-ops’ mission and their ability to keep the lights on in their communities. With new policymakers at the local, state, and federal levels, it is important for electric co-ops to meet with policymakers to share what issues are most important to the electric utility industry and to the communities they serve. After all, co-ops and elected officials share a common goal: to improve the lives of those they proudly serve.
Want to know more about the issues impacting your electric co-op? 
Visit voicesforcooperativepower.com or scan the QR code and learn more today!
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